

## UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE Economics and Statistics Administration U.S. Census Bureau

Office of the Director Washington, DC 20233-0001

NC-L-310 OMB Control No.

<ENTITY\_NAME>
<ENTITY\_ID>
<CONTACT\_ID>

<Date>

<FIRST\_NAME> <LAST\_NAME>
<TITLE>
<DEPT\_NAME>
<MAILING\_ADDRESS>
<CITY> <STATE> <ZIP>

Dear <CONTACT\_SALUTATION> <LAST\_NAME>:

The U.S. Census Bureau appreciates your participation in the 2020 Census New Construction Program. This letter acknowledges our receipt of your submission.

Unfortunately, the Census Bureau is unable to process your submission because it was returned past the deadline.

If you have any questions, please contact the Census Bureau by telephone at 1-844-242-1765 or by email at <GEO.2020.NC@census.gov>.

Sincerely,

Albert E. Fontenot, Jr. Associate Director for Decennial Census Programs

